
Subject: RE: DA Testing names of Fishermen to CFG 
Date: Thu, 3 Nov 2005 09:28:51 -0800 

From: Hernandez, Michael (DHS) <MHernan1@dhs.ca.gov>
 

 

The Food and Drug Laboratory reported that the 30 Dungeness crab 
from Bodega Bay had levels of domoic acid ranging from ND to 9.3 
ppm.  This is below the regulatory action level. 
 
Thanks 
 
Michael F. Hernandez, Chief  
Seafood Safety Unit  
California Food and Drug Branch  
P.O. Box 997413, MS-7602  
Sacramento, CA  95899-7413  
(916) 650-6595 phone  
(916) 440-5138 fax  
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